
Reminder: Business Insurance Renewal 

Dear [Client's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that your business insurance 

policy is set to expire on [Expiration Date]. To ensure continued coverage for your business, we 

recommend reviewing your policy details and preparing for renewal. 

Please reach out to us if you have any questions or need assistance with the renewal process. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company Name]  

[Contact Information] 


